
 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
13th June 2024 
 
 
CLF Pupil Parliament Meeting – Wednesday 19th June 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
On Wednesday 19th June we will be joining other schools at the CLF Institute in 
Bristol for the annual CLF Pupil Parliament Meeting.  
 
We will be travelling by train to the event and children will need to meet Mrs Beal, 
who will be accompanying them, at Weston train station at 7:50am. 
 
On their return to Weston, we have arranged transport to return to school for 
approximately 12.45pm, therefore children will need a packed lunch to eat on their 
return. 
 
Children should wear full, smart school uniform and have a raincoat with them, as 
the weather currently is unpredictable.  
 
There is no charge for this event, however, please confirm you give permission for 
your child to attend this event by visiting www.parentpay.com  
 
 
With regards 
 
 
Uphill Village Academy  

http://www.parentpay.com/

